

54 Driveway, Ottawa, March 4th, 192

Sir Arthur W, Currie,
Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

The Ottawa Valley Graduates Society of McGill University will hold their annual Dinner and Dance on either the 15th or 22nd of April, 1925. These dates are both Wednesdays. Iam asked by the executive to invite you to be our guest of honour at this most delight ful event. We wish to know right away which of the above two dates will be acceptable to you. They look forward with confidence that you will you will be able to accept.

With best wishes,

Yours very sincerely,

Robert C. Berry,

Honarary Secretary-Treasurer.